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ETR shutdown
  
Please be informed that from 12 a.m. Friday October 30, 2015, ETR will not be available. 

 

Please be informed that from 12 a.m. Friday October 30, 2015, ETR will not be available, so
after this date you will not be able to access the web interface of the electronic administration
system. Your data in ETR will continue to be available for the Registrar’s Office staff of your faculty,
but the administration of data will not be possible. 

 

 

Neptun, the new administration system, will be available from November 17, 2015.  From that
time on the usual web interface of the administration system, Neptun Electronic Administraton
System will be available. We will contact you soon with additional information about the launch and
what needs to be done thereafter. 
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